
CAMA System Conversion 

 

The County’s current CAMA system provider is no longer supporting 
the CAMA website. The County has entered into an agreement with 
the current property tax vendor to use their CAMA system and is 
actively working on the conversion. Once completed, CAMA data will 
display as a section on the current property tax inquiry page. The 
process is expected to be completed by this summer. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and our office is happy to assist 
you with any CAMA-related information.  For copies of property 
record cards, please contact the Supervisor of Assessments Office 
via email: assessments@tazewell-il.gov .  The office will email the 
record within one business day.  You may also contact the Supervisor 
of Assessments Office by phone at (309) 477-2275 if you need quick 
information (e.g. year built, # of bathrooms, etc.). We understand the 
importance of the information and will respond as quickly as 
possible. 
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